
HAWAII GOV. WEIGHS SEX ABUSE
BILL

Bill  Donohue  wrote  to  Hawaii
Governor Neil Abercrombie today
urging him to veto S.B. 2687, a
bill  that  would  suspend  the
statute of limitations for cases
involving  the  sexual  abuse  of

minors. To read it, click here.

Please contact the governor’s office: click here
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